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NEWSLETTER 
14th October 2022 

We have had several visitors in school this week and 

yesterday we hosted a visit from other 

Headteachers in Anglian Learning Trust. They 

were impressed by the atmosphere of our 

school and complimented us on our 

wonderful children and extremely 

committed staff. They described a positive 

nurturing learning community. 

We have thoroughly enjoyed having 

parents in school this week for Badger 

class assembly, Nursery story and rhyme 

time and Otter reading café. What lovely 

ways to share our learning!  

Next week is parents evening and we look 

forward to talking to you more then about 

your child’s learning.  Book in on parentmail or 

with the office. 

We are delighted to share that we have appointed 

Sonia Hall as class teacher. She will be working in Badger 

class after half term. 

Headteacher Awards 
I am pleased to announced the following pupils have received a 

Headteacher Award.  Congratulations to each pupil on their achievement. 

Next week at Howard Community Academy:- 

Tuesday 18th October (after school) –  Clothing swap shop 

Tuesday 18th October – Parent consultations 

Wednesday 19th October—Parent consultations 

Thursday 20th October—Owl class reading cafe 

A Message From Staff 
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Howard is fabulous! 

Keep up to date with news about our learning in school, events 

and activities as they happen, and some useful links for activities 

to complete at home, by following us on our social media pages: 

   https://www.facebook.com/HowardCAcademy 

  @HowardAcademy https://twitter.com/

HowardCAcademy 

 

How to Contact Us 

If you need help with advice on how to get online, resources 

to help your child learn at home or any other support we are 

here to help. Please speak to a member of staff or phone the 

school office on 01284 766278.  

Class teachers can be contacted via class emails e.g. 

otter@howardprimary.org for Otter class, 

badger@howardprimary.org for Badger class. 

Star of the Week 
Mrs Downes for all her hard work 

leading phonics and early reading. 
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Looking for a          
good read? 

Where the Wild Things 

Are 

Maurice Sendak 

A Little Princess 

Frances Hodgson  

Burnett 

Street Child 

Berlie Doherty 

Breakfast Club 

Our breakfast club offers the opportunity to start the 

day well and ensure your child is ready to learn. It is open to all 

and paid places run from 7.45am. If your 

child is entitled to pupil premium funding, 

they are able to access a funded place 

from 8.15am. All we ask is that you 

book in advance so that we can 

ensure we have the correct staffing 

ratios in place. Book online via 

parentmail or contact the school office 

Dates for your diary 

18th and 19th October– 

Parents consultations 

 

24th-28th October:- 

Half term break 

Healthy Lunches 

We are keen that our children have a healthy lunch to give them 

the energy and nutrition they need for their learning. Innovate, our 

new catering company, provide healthy balances lunches for all. If 

you choose to send your child with a pack lunch, please can you 

ensure there is a healthy balance of food in their lunch as we have 

seen an increase recently in chocolate and unhealthy choices. 

http://www.facebook.com/HowardCPS

